
Statement Regarding Specialization 
of Supreme Court Judges
The Coalition for an Independent and Transparent Judiciary, which unites more than 
30 non-governmental organizations, has been actively working on the reformation of 
judiciary. The reform covers various aspects and along with the improvement of 
legislation, it is important to eradicate shortcomings existing in the practice. In this 
regard, the Coalition has showed interested towards issues related to specialization of 
judges of the Supreme Court.
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